Calling all Steuben County Youth
 Public Service Announcement 
Video Contest
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[bookmark: _GoBack]The Steuben Prevention Coalition is sponsoring a Public Service Announcement (PSA) Video Contest aimed at promoting awareness of the Social Host Law with the message that “social hosting” is not only dangerous, but illegal.  To enter the PSA Video Contest, please submit your entries by March 31st to the Steuben Prevention Coalition.  The winning entry will be aired at local theaters prior to regularly scheduled movies during the months of May and June.  First and second runners up will be utilized by the Coalition during community events, town hall meetings and school events.  Full details are also listed on the Coalition website at 

www.steubenpreventioncoalition.org
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607-776-6441 ext. 202
cbanik@dor.org 
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= the law.
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